
HOLLY BAND BOOSTERS 
 

Who We Are 
The Band Boosters is a parent organization consisting of band alumni, 
parents/guardians of current band members, the Directors of Bands, or other persons 
interested in the progress and development of the Holly High School Band. 
 
Purpose 
The purpose of the Holly Band Booster Organization is to provide support and 
resources to the Holly Band Program in operating funds, volunteer services, and 
organizational coordination in order to provide student with the best possible 
educational experiences in music. 
 
Meetings 
The Band Boosters meet monthly to discuss upcoming events, fundraising strategies, 
and ongoing projects.  The monthly meetings will be help on the third Thursday of every 
month at 6:30 pm.  This is a time for idea sharing, discussions, and decisions.  This is 
also a time of interaction with the Directors. 
  

BAND BOOSTER BOARD 
Dave Laming - President 

Dane Bezemek - Vice Pres & Fundraising Chair 
Erika Stevens - Treasurer 
Michelle Rich - Secretary 

 
 

 


